
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

900 John F. Kennedy Federal Building 
In Reply, Please Refer to Government Center 

ae Boston, Massachusetts 02203 

May 21, 1970 

Captain Harry Z. Miller 
Commanding Officer 
Naval Investigative Service Office 

Navy Building - 495 Summer Street 
Boston, Massachusetts 02210 

Dear Captain: 

Your letter of May 18, 1970, extending your appreciation 
for the cooperation of this Office during your Command is most 
appreciated. The Agents that you saw fit to mention in your com- 
munication are just as appreciative of your kind expression toward 
this Bureau as I am. 

It has certainly been a pleasure to work with you and 
the members of your Command over these many years and I want you 
to know that we are thankful for the excellent cooperation that 
has always been forthcoming from you and your men. 

I hope that you will be blessed with good health and 
many, many years of complete enjoyment during your retirement 
which are merited indeed by the splendid services you have rendered 
your Country and organization. 

Warmest personal regards. 

incerely, 

i 

JAMES L. HANDLEY 
ecial Agent in Charge  


